
 

 

Summary of Partnership meeting 12th May 2021 

 

 

• This was a meeting that mainly focused on whether we wanted to continue 

in some form beyond the end of the lottery funding (2025). 

 

• There was an overwhelming response to continue.  

 

• A number of different reasons for continuing were put forward: Value in 

being able to access community knowledge (inc worker); it’s something 

that’s not local government run; the thematic needs of the community will 

still be here; there will be a need to support the recovery from Covid. 

 

• The group proposed a few different ideas of what we could be involved in, 

including: Miners Pool; Tyning Inn; Hope House; Batches; Dragons’ Den; 

Brunel Shed. 

 

• Robin is going to arrange a site visit to the Brunel shed. 

 

Next steps: 

To hold a half day Partnership meeting, face-to-face, for a proper discussion of 

the plan. 

CIC to put together a few scenarios for continuation with cost (business 

planning). 

 

 


